Clerk of the Board

From: Devlyn Sewell <devlynsewell@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 1:17 PM
To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: outraged

Greetings,

My name is Devlyn Sewell and | am an outraged voter. | can not believe you all thought, except
Candice, that a 33% increase would be acceptable to your constituents. We all have been struggling
with the rising costs of inflation and the tolls the state has had on our cities and towns budgets.

The City of Concord is barely holding on with the help of measure Q, a self imposed tax to keep just
the basic city services functioning. Many non profits are overwhelmed with the needs of the

homeless, under insured, low income, etc. The lists just goes on and on of the vast need in our
communities throughout the county.

When | worked as a LVN, | received wages accordingly. | was not paid RN wages, as | did hold the

certification. If you want to be paid at a judicial level, please feel free to get a law degree and earn
those wages.

How could you ask for such as huge salary increase, when social security only gave our elderly and

| am ashamed of you. | will not vote for you again. | will break party lines over this act of Greed Gone
Bad.

Rescinding the vote is not enough. A public apology is in order don't you think?
If you have the courage to respond please do so.

| will remember!

Thank you,

Devlyn Sewell
925-825-9097



